The Clwyd-Powys Archaeological Trust
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Welshpool
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01938 553670
Mr Richard Scott Jones

Cambrian Archaeological Projects

Old Chapel

Llanidloes

21/03/06

Your reference: Y Foel Windfarm Assessment

Enquiry E3707

Dear Mr Jones,

Thank you for your enquiry of 8th March regarding Y Foel Windfarm Assessment. I have checked the Clwyd-Powys Regional Historic Environment Record (HER) for the study area of the proposed windfarm. An additional 100m was added to the perimeter of the boundary as provided by Cambrian Archaeological Projects. 

Within the zip file is summary text information, and a MapInfo table showing the locations of 91 known sites of archaeological or historical interest within the area of the proposed windfarm. Please note that these are only sites of which we are aware at the current time, there may be others that have yet to be discovered. I will also be sending via the post, a copy of the Y Foel Windfarm archaeological assessment produced in 1991.

Enquiries to the Regional Historic Environment Record of a commercial nature are now subject to a cost recovery fee, an invoice for £25 towards the cost of staff time and additional photocopying charges will follow by post in due course. 

I will pass a copy of your enquiry to my colleague Mr Mark Walters, Development Control Archaeologist for Clwyd and Powys who will contact you separately with further advice regarding best practice in mitigating against damage to any archaeological or historical remains which might exist within the area of proposed works.

Please contact us again if you have any queries regarding this matter.

Yours sincerely,
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Charlotte Baxter

(Heritage Management Assistant)

